From: registrar

To:

Subject: LoC EB-2021-0110 FW: Ontario Hydro rate increases
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 2:18:02 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: Sue Birtch _>

Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 1:53 PM

To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Ontario Hydro rate increases

I don’t usually bother with complaints that will go nowhere, but quite honestly I am tired of the rich companies
more concerned with their bottom line going up their executives being paid outrageous salaries, then the guy at the
bottom, the consumer I have had numerous letters from companies saying how they need to adjust their rates, well
what about the little guy who has fixed income, never changes but yet all the bills keep coming in with higher rates,
it’s time someone said no, enough is enough, how do you expect us to be able to carry your rate increases as well as
everyone else’s with no extra money. Take a look at the profits these companies are making, and the salaries of
their executives, frankly it’s time they took a little cut, maybe if they had to tighten their belts they wouldn’t be so
quick to tighten ours.

Sue





